
There are still panto tickets
available for the King’s (oh
yes there are…..!)

Jack and the Beanstalk at the King’s stars the three well-
known panto stars, Andy Gray, Grant Stott and Allan Stewart.
And there are still some tickets available!
Performances start in just over a week, and a giant 75,000
tickets have already been sold, but you have some chance of
getting tickets on these dates according to the theatre!
29 November at 7pm
30 November at 2pm
30 November at 7pm
6 December at 2pm
8 December at 2pm
13 December at 2pm
15 December at 2pm
20 December at 2pm
21 December at 2pm
And here are the three stars telling you to get along and see
them!
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